
  

  

Hello Phil, 

Regional Australia is experiencing a housing crisis. And we need 

the Government to guarantee dedicated funding to increase 

housing supply in regional, rural and remote Australia – not just 

the big cities.  

Almost one in three Australians live outside the major cities. The housing 

needs and demands of our regional communities are different. The lack 

of housing supply is a handbrake on our local economies, we can’t fill 

important jobs as there is nowhere for people to live.  

The Government has multiple housing policies, and just 

announced a deal with the Greens for more funding, but not one of 

these announcements have guaranteed dedicated funding for 

regional Australia.  

  

 

  

That’s why today I introduced a Bill to Parliament: the Unlocking 

Regional Housing Bill. 

As an Independent regional Member of Parliament, I won't let the 

Government's blindspot for people living outside major cities mean we 

get left behind. I have worked with my community to come up with this 

common-sense solution, which addresses the unique challenges faced 

in regional Australia.  

JOIN THE FIGHT FOR REGIONAL HOUSING  

https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/2v05CE8w9MFopQgsNjN6U?domain=actionnetwork.org
https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/hDubCGv05OIZAV0S7pxUk?domain=click.actionnetwork.org


My Bill would boost housing infrastructure funding for regional, rural and 

remote communities. Click here for the details on how. 

But I need your help to get this over the line.  

Tell the Prime Minister to back my Bill so we get on with building 

homes for regional Australians.  

  

 

  

Yours faithfully,  

Helen 
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Dr Helen Haines MP 

Independent Federal Member for Indi 
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helen.haines.mp@aph.gov.au 
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helenhaines.org 
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